
Property Committee Minutes      25 Feb 2020 

          

Members present:  Rick Mann, Jan Mann, Stan Patscheck, Betty Ertel and Barbara D’Addario 

 

Opening Prayer 

 

Tasks completed since last meeting: 

- Painting yellow curb at entrance (Jan) 

- Touchup ceiling paint in kiosk storage corner (Jan)  

- Landscape pruning and maintenance (Jan and Marilyn) 

 - Sound system troubleshooting (Bill Dawson) 

 - Concrete sidewalk grinding in playground (contractor) 

 - Urinal flush valve repair (plumber) 

 - Patio screen maintenance (contractor) 

 

Goals for 2020: 

- Repair the lights at the big cross:  Betty Ertel presented this request from the Council.  

Stan will investigate the feasibility of converting to LED fixtures. 

 

- Repaint the four patio benches:  Stan briefed that our painting contractor will start in just 

a few days. 

 

 - Repair leaking gutter over walkway:  Stan will have his gutter technician inspect it. 

 

 - Sanctuary wooden doors:  Jim Prosser and volunteers will refinish them. 

 

 - Remove dying pine tree:  Rick will obtain bids. 

 

 - Reseal and restripe the parking lot:  Stan will obtain a proposal. 

 

- New carpet in office suite (carpet tiles):  Jan will obtain consensus on the color & pattern, 

and then we will compare bids. 

 

 - Mulch the center island:  Stan will bring a load of mulch. 

 

 - Reupholster the van left seat:  (later this year) 

 

- Repair stage lights over altar:  Stan is investigating an inexpensive lift to support this 

task. 

 

- Sanctuary exterior:  Betty Ertel presented this request from the Council.  The project 

includes blasting the lichen, repairing stucco, and repainting.  We will obtain the total cost 

and present the request for a separate budget item to the Council. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

 

Submitted by Rick Mann 

 


